
     
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

As part of the federal certification process every four years, the Federal Highway Administration 

(FHWA) and the Federal Transit Administration (FTA) will conduct a public meeting to gather 

opinions and comments on the metropolitan transportation planning process of the St. Lucie 

Transportation Planning Organization (TPO). 

 
Date and Time 
Wednesday, April 5, 2017, 2:00 PM 
Location 
St. Lucie TPO  
Coco Vista Centre 
466 SW Port St. Lucie Boulevard, Suite 111 

Port St. Lucie, Florida 

 
 
 
 

Purpose and Format of Meeting 
The purpose of the meeting is to provide the public with 
the opportunity to express their thoughts and 
comments about the transportation planning process; 
to allow the Federal Review Team to obtain a better 
understanding of the community’s issues; and to 

inform the public about the Federal transportation 

planning requirements. The format of the meeting 
consists of two components: 1) a brief presentation by 
FHWA Florida Division staff and 2) an open forum to 
receive public comments.

 

 
 

If you are unable to attend the meeting and wish 
to provide comments, please contact Marceia 
Lathou, St. Lucie TPO, 466 SW Port St. Lucie 

Boulevard, Suite 111, Port St. Lucie, Florida, 
772-462-1593, lathoum@stlucieco.org or visit the 
TPO website www.stlucietpo.org for a comment 
card. Written comments may be submitted until 
May 5, 2017 to the following address or fax 
number: 

 

FHWA - Florida Division Office 
3500 Financial Plaza, Suite 400 
Tallahassee, FL  32312 
ATTN:  Stacie E. Blizzard 
Fax: (850) 942-9691 
Phone: (850) 553-2223 

 
NOTE: All comments, written and oral will become 
a part of the public record. 

 
 
 

The St. Lucie TPO satisfies the requirements of various 
nondiscrimination laws and regulations including Title 
VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. Public participation is 

welcomed without regard to race, color, national origin, 
age, sex, religion, disability, income, or family status. 
Persons wishing to express their concerns about 
nondiscrimination should contact Marceia Lathou, the 
Title VI/ADA Coordinator of the St. Lucie TPO, at 
772-462-1593 or via email at lathoum@stlucieco.org.  

 

Persons who require special accommodations under 
the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or persons 
who require translation services (free of charge) should 
contact Marceia Lathou, 772-462-1593 at least one day 
prior to the meeting. Persons who are hearing or 
speech impaired may use the Florida Relay System by 

dialing 711.  
 
Español: Si usted desea recibir esta informaciòn en español, 
por favor llame al 772-462-1593. 
 
Kreyol Ayisyen: Si ou ta renmen resevwa enfòmasyon sa a 
nan lang Kreyòl Aysiyen, tanpri rele nimewo 772-462-1593.

 

 


